Mr. Doll Davidson, Stadium.

Dear Mr. Davidson:

There are some repairs which I would like to have you fix at your early convenience.

There are still some loose beards in the handball courts. These may cause a sprain or injury if not fixed very soon.

The courts in front of the tennis practice walls are evergrown with grass and should be put in shape as soon as possible.

The goals for touch football should be set up and the intramural fields marked so that both the conditioning and intramural groups can use them.

The north obstacle course should be completed.

Numbers should be painted on the auditorium and gym floors as soon as possible, and I suggest that you see Henry Shenk to get his plan for these numbers.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.